Dempsey, Matthew
From: .

Sent: 30 January 2017 10:13

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application 2016/6856/T - 6 Heath Drive, NW3
Attachments: Ellipta - 6 Heath Drive - Subsidence Report.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam,

| write in response to the letter from the Redington Frognal Association regarding the above planning application.

Their comment that “no causal relationship has been established between the ash tree’s roots and the small area of interior cracking to the
property” is incorrect. The reports supplied by Clive Adams Associates (already provided), Beecroft Sons & Nicholson {already provided), and
Ellipta (attached), comment on the surrounding trees and their direct impact in causing the subsidence issues that 6 Heath Drive has
previously suffered.

We would be grateful if you could take this information fully into account when processing this application.

Kind regards,

Tom

Silver

Howe

PO Box 16626, London, N1 1WJ

www.howeandsilver.com
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